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Ramp from San Pablo Road to Westbound Butler Boulevard to Close 
Overnight for Paving Work 

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – As part of the interchange improvement project at J. Turner 
Butler Boulevard (State Road 202) and San Pablo Road, the ramp from San Pablo 
Road to westbound Butler Boulevard will be closed for paving work from 8 p.m. tonight 
through 5 a.m. Friday, June 17, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
 
Traffic will be detoured to eastbound Butler Boulevard to South Beach Parkway, where 
drivers can access westbound Butler Boulevard.  
 
FDOT selected Watson Civil Construction, Inc. to complete this $12 million project in 
summer 2022, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
 
Everyone knows summer in the south is hot! What motorists need to remember when 
traveling on Florida’s roadways is to stay cool behind the wheel. Do not drive 
aggressively, tailgate and prompt road rage. Remain patient and be courteous. Travel 
safely this summer! 
 
Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app prior to their journey. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. 
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